
New  Bedford  Police
investigating  shots  fired
overnight
“***POLICE INVESTIGATING SHOTS FIRED***

On Thursday night at approximately 11:30 PM, patrol units
responded to the area of Dewolf St./Mt. Vernon St. in response
to shots fired. There were no injuries; however, damage was
discovered to a residence. Detectives responded to the scene
and are actively investigating.

If you have any information regarding this incident or any
other, you can provide it anonymously at 508-99-CRIME, or at
our  website,  www.newbedfordpolice.com.”-City  of  New  Bedford
Police Department.
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